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To the New Villager Community, 
  

We had a GREAT re-opening event for "New" (those registered on or 
after March 1st) New Villagers on June 16th at the Toqua Pavilion!  It 
was a fantastic first step in our re-opening process.  However, we are still 
not ready to stage a NV Social on a larger scale at this time.   
 
Consequently, the New Villagers Board has decided to cancel our Social 
scheduled for Thursday, July 2nd at the Yacht Club as we continue to 
process through the social re-opening of Tellico Village in the wake of 
COVID-19.  However, we are making plans for some type of re-opening 
event for ALL New Villagers sometime in mid-July.  Stay tuned! 
  
Your health and safety is of utmost importance to us.  That being said, 
your NV Board and Activities Committee are working hard to ensure that 
there are plenty of socially-appropriate events to attend so friends can be 
made and fun can be had — safely.  As the English would say — we are 
soldiering on! 
  
Please go to Tellico Life (www.tellicolife.org) and check out the Events 
Calendar and look at some of the available events/activities:  Remember 
that even if you signed up at the June 16th event for "New" New 
Villagers, you MUST go to Tellico Life to REGISTER for the event online 
and PAY (unless it is a "free" event) with your credit card! 
 
 
Stay Safe, 
  
Mike Blackwell, President 
Karen Halligan, VP Activities 
New Villagers Club 

 
 

http://www.tellicolife.org/

